
Friday, September 5, 2025 
 

 

Are you looking to try something new? Would you like to meet new people and have 
some fun competing with your friends? Why not check out the trap club? The first 

meeting is next Wednesday, Sept. 10 at lunch in Room W-1. This will be an 
informational meeting so be sure to attend! 

 

Do you have overdue textbooks from last year? Now is your chance to get those 
turned in. Books can be returned to the Library at break or after school. They can also 
be turned in at the AP Office during break, lunch, before or after school. Seniors, this 

is especially important for you as you cannot clear for graduation until all school 
materials, as well fees and fines have been accounted for. Don’t wait until the end of 

the year! 
 

If you have received a Wampum Card and would the chance to win lunch of your 
choice provided by a staff member, make sure to turn them in at the Student Store. 

Orange Bucks can also be turned in as well for a lunch chance. Our first lunch 
drawing will be next Friday! 

 
 

Just a reminder to bring your Chromebook, charger and Clever badge to school each 
day. You should be back in the habit of coming to school prepared. There are no 

loaner Chromebooks and Clever badges will not be printed. 
 

Athletic Events of the Week 

Date Day Sport and Opponent Location Game/Match/ 
Meet Time 

Out of 
Class 

9/5 Today JV and Varsity Football & 
Cheer vs. El Camino 

Marysville 5:15/7:15 p.m. NA 

9/6 Tomorrow Cross Country at Nevada 
Union Invitational 

Nevada 
Union 

8:00 a.m. NA 

9/6 Tomorrow Varsity Volleyball at Sutter 
Tournament 

Sutter TBA NA 

9/6 Tomorrow JV Volleyball at Chico 
Tournament 

Chico 8:00 a.m. NA 

 
 

 

Thank you for being respectful, responsible, healthy & engaged!  


